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LED -, DOR_ <dor_led@state.co.us> Mon, May 15, 2023 at 12:47 PM
To: Noelle Hollar - DOR, Lucas Knudsen - DOR

Colorado Liquor Enforcement Division

Licensing Email: dor_liqlicensing@state.co.us
Enforcement Email: dor_led@state.co.us
LED Legal Email: dor_led_legal@state.co.us

The information contained in this e-mail message is confidential information intended for the use of the named recipient only.  You are hereby notified that any d
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---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Dennis Blum <BlackstoneCL@outlook.com>
Date: Mon, May 15, 2023 at 12:39 PM
Subject: Corkage: consideration at subgroup meetings.
To: dor_led@state.co.us <dor_led@state.co.us>

Thank you for continuing to include me on the updates for the subgroups:

-LAG Regulation of Retail Operations, and

-LAG Marketplace Structure Subgroup.

Re Corkage in restaurants; i.e. regulations for restaurants to allow clients to bring in and consume their own wine for a
fee.

I’m not sure which committee is working on this, but I hope its still on the agenda. I could not seem to find the item on any
of the agendas or timelines.
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Many other states allow this, and I think it would help improve our image, especially for tourists, of not gouging our
visitors.

It sould be an easy and very helpful addition to the new liquor regulations being considered.

Please let me know if you have questions and need more input.

Thanks too for all your hard and productive work on theses issues.

Best regards, 

Dennis

Dennis Blum

Denver

Concerned indifidual




